
AusƟn previously served as Vice President of Mountain Springs Water CorporaƟon for 2 years.  In this 
posiƟon, AusƟn assisted in the day-to-day operaƟon of the corporaƟon including billing, maintenance, 
bookkeeping, and business management.  AusƟn is now filling a vacant posiƟon on the board and is 
excited to conƟnue his involvement with Mountain Springs.  AusƟn has been a small business owner in 
the community and is able to bring his business management perspecƟve to the board.  He has also 
served as a representaƟve on a number of boards and organizaƟons in his professional life working for 
the Idaho Governor’s Office of Species ConservaƟon.  He is commiƩed to beƩering the corporaƟon, 
compleƟng the large projects that the board has on its plate, conserving our amazing water and 
represenƟng the members of this great corporaƟon. 


